
Attention Parents! 
!!

The PTO will no longer be posting the Monthly 
Minutes on Coldwater Schools Website! 

!
The Monthly PTO Minutes will be sent out by email 

from coldwaterpto@gmail.com. 
!

If you would like to receive the Monthly PTO Minutes 
please send an email to:  

!
coldwaterpto@gmail.com  

!
Please put “Yes, PTO Minutes” in the subject line. 

!
!

Thank You! 
!
!
!
!

Also! 
!

Anyone interested in attending the monthly PTO meetings are welcome.   !
All meetings are held on the FIRST TUESDAY of the month in the 

elementary teacher workroom across from the elementary office at 7:00pm.


